
July 19, 1971

Mr. C. P. Erdman, President 
Ulupalakua Ranch, Inc. 
Ulupalakua, Hawaii 96790
Dear Mr. Erdman:

Pursuant to your letter request of June 24, 1971, the 
Land Use Commission, at its meeting on July 16, 1971, granted 
an extension of time on the application by Ulupalakua Ranch, 
Inc. (A71-295) for amendment to the land use boundary at 
Ulupalakua, Maui, until storage and water transportation 
problems have been resolved with the Maui Board of Water 
Supply.

Very truly yours.

TATSUO FUJIMOTO 
Executive Officer

cc: Maui Planning Commission
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